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Dear Friend, 
 
Hello, my name is Miss Pinner and I will be 
your teacher at school.  Mrs Lynn will be your  
teacher on Tuesdays. 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

Hello, our names are Mrs Woollison and Miss Hills. We will be 
helping you in the classroom. 
 
When you come to school you will come in the reception 
classroom door at 8:50 am. 
 
You will hang up your coat on your peg and put your name 
on the welcome board. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Then you can say ôgoodbyeõ to your adult 
and come and have some fun!    

Mrs Woollison      Miss Hills 
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At lunchtime one of us will look after you, along with a few 
other ladies. 
 
You will eat your lunch in the dining room with your friends 
before playing outside. 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
At home time (3:10 pm) 
your teacher will open your  
classroom door and will call 
your name when your adult 
is at the door. 

The dining room hatch   
and kitchen staff 

The reception garden 

Mrs Tough Mrs Costin  
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You will learn how to count carefully, how to read and order numbers. You 
can learn about counting and numbers at home too, in fun activities such as 
cooking, laying the table and shopping etc. 
 
We learn how to add and take away in a practical way.  

Count the bears. 
How many are there of each kind? 
How many altogether? 

We learn to write numbers and use them to count, add and take away.  
 

Which shapes do you recognise? 

1 2 3 4 5 6 7 8 9 10 

How many cars can you count? 

We Learn about numbers  

We learn to add and take away  

We learn about shape and measures  



 

5 

 

You will begin by looking at picture books then read lots of  
different books with words in them. 

The teacher will read big books and 
other stories too.  There will be lots of 
pictures and soon you will be able to 
help with the reading. 

Do you know any letters? 
 
What sound does your name  
begin with? 

We take turns talking. 
We learn to be good listeners. 
We share toys and equipment. 

When we learn new letter sounds we 
will learn to write them too. 

Can you read any of these words?           a     mum     the    cat      dog    

We learn to read  

We listen to stories  

We learn to take turns and share  

We learn letters and sounds.  

We learn to recognise words  

http://www.amazon.co.uk/Spot-Goes-Farm-Lift-flap/dp/0723249997/ref=sr_1_3/276-1723694-7706857?ie=UTF8&s=books&qid=1258641175&sr=8-3
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We learn to write letters.  

abcdefghijklmnopqrstuvwxyz  
Can you write any letters? 

Can you hold your pencil like this? 

Try joining these lines from the top to 
the bottom 

It takes lots of practice to be a neat 
writer. 

We try to remember to begin our 
name with a capital letter. 
 
Can you write your name? 

We learn to hold our pencil properly  

We will practise writing our names  

Can you write any numbers? 


